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23rd March 2022  

 

 
Dear Parent /Carer, 
 
We are delighted that Sunderland AFC has invited our school to take advantage of their very popular 
school fundraising initiative for a forthcoming home league game at the Stadium of Light. 
 
The scheme enables you and your child to experience the famous family atmosphere at the Stadium 
of Light at a special promotional price AND raises additional funds for our school. 
 
We have the opportunity to take advantage of the scheme at the Sunderland AFC v Gillingham fixture 
on Saturday 2nd April 2022, kick off 3.00pm. 
 
For this game only, you can purchase a pair of tickets (one adult and one child) for the special 
promotional price of just £20. Parents can purchase more than one pair of tickets if required. 
 
We would be delighted if you could support this scheme, as SAFC will donate £5 to the school for each 
pair of tickets purchased enabling us to improve facilities for your children.  
 
If you wish to take advantage of this offer, please pay the full payment via ParentPay by no later than 
3pm on  Monday 28th March 2022.  Please note cash cannot be brought into school to pay for tickets. 
 
A form also needs to be completed by parents/carers to confirm the purchase of the tickets.  Please 
call at the school office to complete this form.  Please note that if the form is not completed we 
cannot issue tickets. 
 
Please note this invitation does not entitle ticket purchasers to any other benefits that may be 
available on normal priced match day tickets. The tickets are for use by you and your immediate 
family and are not for re-sale. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs M Graham 
Acting Executive Headteacher 
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